
ASL Halloween Resource Links 
 
Lesson Plan Book 08 – ASL Holiday 2 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/lesson-plan-book-08-asl-
holiday-2/ 
 
ASL Flash Cards Halloween 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/asl-flashcards-halloween/  
 
ASL Merchandise  https://aslteachingresources.com/product-
category/asl-merchandise/   
 
Amazon Halloween Book: https://amzn.to/3j0GGSG  
 
 
 

Coloring Sheet – Walking Spider 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/coloring-sheet-walking-spider/ 
 
Coloring Sheet – Itsy Bitsy Spider 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/coloirng-sheet-itsy-bitsy-spider/ 
 
Halloween Vocabulary Game - Part 1 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-vocabulary-game-part-1/ 
 
Halloween Vocabulary Game - Part 2 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-vocabulary-game-part-2/ 
 
Halloween Printable Coloring Pages Blog 
https://aslteachingresources.com/2021/10/03/halloween-printable-coloring-pages/ 
 
Halloween Coloring and Activity Book 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-coloring-and-activity-book/ 
 
Free Halloween Coloring Pages 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/free-halloween-coloring-pages/ 
 
Boom Cards Distant Learning: Halloween Vocabulary 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/boom-cards-distant-learning-halloween-vocabulary/ 
 
Games for Sign Language – Halloween Dice 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/games-for-sign-language-halloween-dice/ 
 
Paper Fortune Teller Game – Halloween 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/paper-fortune-teller-game-halloween/ 
 
 



Games for Sign Language – Halloween Crosswords/Read and Match 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/games-for-sign-language-halloween-crosswords-read-and-match/ 
 
Games for Sign Language – Halloween Maze/Scramble/Word Search 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/games-for-sign-language-halloween-maze-scramble-word-search/ 
 
Free Halloween Coloring Pages – School Version 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/free-halloween-coloring-pages-school-version/ 
 
Wall Chart Book 18 – Signs for Halloween 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/wall-chart-book-8-signs-for-halloween/ 
 
Halloween ASL Bingo Book 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-asl-bingo/ 
 
Lesson Plan – Halloween 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/lesson-plan-halloween/ 
 
Halloween Game Matchups Full Color Version 1 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-game-matchups-full-color-version-1/ 
 
Halloween Game Matchups Full Color Version 2 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-game-matchups-full-color-version-2/ 
 
Halloween Game Matchups Full Version 1 B/W 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-game-matchups-full-version-1-bw/ 
 
Halloween Joke Cards https://aslteachingresources.com/product/halloween-joke-cards/ 
 
Counting Spiders https://aslteachingresources.com/product/counting-spiders/ 
 
Lesson Plan-Pumpkin 1 (Emotions)  
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/lesson-plan-pumpkin-1-emotions/ 
 
Coloring Sheet – Pumpkin 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/coloring-sheet-pumpkin/ 
 
Coloring Sheet Ghost https://aslteachingresources.com/product/coloring-sheet-ghost-2/ 
 
Ghost Activity Set 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/ghost-activity-set/ 
 
Ghost Writing Prompts 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/ghost-writing-prompts/ 
 
Lesson Plan- Ghost 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/lesson-plan-ghost/ 
 
 



ASL Dice Game- Holiday Part 2 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/asl-dice-game-holiday-part-2/ 
 
ASL Flash Cards – Holiday Part 2 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/flash-cards-holiday-part-2/ 
 
Coloring Sheet – Ghost 
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/coloring-sheet-ghost/ 
 
Fingerspelling Friday 1.11 Halloween  
https://aslteachingresources.com/product/fingerspelling-friday-1-11-halloween/ 
 
 
Our site will continue to add more resources. Sign up for the newsletter to keep up to date. 
https://aslteachingresources.com/sign-up/  
 


